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On Sunday the  
24th we had one 
baptized in 
Jesus name and 
receive the gift 
of the Holy 
Ghost. He stayed 
in the baptism 
tank enjoying 
God’s presence 
for one hour 
after getting 
baptized.

How then shall they call on him in whom they have not 
believed? and how shall they believe in him of whom they 

have not heard? and how shall they hear without a 
preacher? 

Romans 10:14 
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While Bro. Doan was in Vietnam 
myself along with fellow AIMer 
Brett, and other ministry team 
members organized the storage 

areas in the church. We were 
each given a specific task and 

worked to complete them before 
Bro. Doan arrived back in Japan. 
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I AM CONTINUING TO HELP WITH THE 
MUSIC. I HAVE BEEN HELPING IN 

SCHEDULE SINGERS AND MUSICIANS: 
ALSO IN ARRANGING PRACTICE TIMES 

FOR THE WORSHIP TEAM. WE HAVE 
BEEN INCORPORATING MUSIC IN MORE 
OF OUR SERVICES AND BIBLE STUDIES 

THROUGHOUT THE WEEK. 

PRAYER REQUESTS 
We have the Southern Region Ladies 
Conference coming up this month. 

Safe travels for fellow AIMer Brett Potts as 
he leaves for the states this month.

As it get closer to Ladies 
Conference we have begun to 

make decorations in 
preparation for the 

conference. I am very happy 
to have been asked to help 
make the paper flowers for 

the flower wall. 

As always thank you to everyone 
who is supporting me as I spread 

the Gospel.  

And as ye go, preach, saying, The 
kingdom of heaven is at hand. 

Matthew 10:7


